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"Representatives of the Parish Council of the Holy
Trinity Church of Toronto, Canada, presented their views
and plans regarding the proposed construction of a new
church and the disapproval of the Diocesan Council of their
plan. After a lengthy and detailed discussion on this



-

matter, during which various aspects of the situation were considered,
the Diocesan Council continued its session and the following motion

was made, seconded and passed "that the Diocesan Council will reconsider
the reqﬁ%st of the Holy Trinity Church of Teoonto to purbhase the 1.1

acres of land which was previously denied, on condition that the follow-
ing be presented to the Diocesan Council:

a) Plot plan of 3.7 acres of land indicate all building layouts
and parking facilities.

b) Preliminary drawings be presented of the Holy Trinity Church
indicating the physical plant to be built and setting forth
any and all areas of parking facilities and further setting
forth the interior of the church layout, offices, kitchen and
social, cultural and educational function areas.”

Also, the following motion was made, seconded and passed "that the

Diocesan Council makes no assurances of acting favorably in this matter
in the future.”

The representatives of the Holy Trinity Parish Council were
verbally informed of the above decisions."
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